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Dear Parents

We would like to inform you that our students’ second term reports
are ready to be delivered to you online only through the following
emails:

For K6 stages: StarsanyK6@gmail.com

For Lower Primary stages: Salslowerprimary@gmail.com

For Upper Primary and Preparatory stages:Certificates@starsanyschool.com

To receive your child's report, kindly send your child's full name,
class and the child’'s national ID number 3wl 8algio Ooell (29dll 03,1 to
the mentioned email adress of your child’'s stage. The school report
will be sent to you within four days.

N.B: Make sure to pay the rest of the school fees
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Best regards,
School Principal

Ireeni Zarif
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